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Dear Sir / Madam, I wish to raise an objection to the new proposed tool on the M4. There are 
many persons including members of my family who will be adversely affected by this new toll. 
Having to pay an extra $60 - $70 per week to go to work is a price that many will not be able to 
afford. I respectfully request that this decision be changed. Yours sincerely Ross Signorelli 


